
 Face Covering  

Policy for COVID-19 

  
Effective June 8, 2022 

Research shows that transmission of COVID-19 is greatly reduced, and lives are saved 
when all individuals wear face coverings while in areas deemed to have high public 
virus transmission. Vaccination is also an effective tool to reduce the spread of 
COVID-19.  It is the shared responsibility of the entire BC community to protect not 
only their health but the health of the BC campus community from serious illness and 
death from COVID-19. This policy is separate and distinct from the BC COVID-19 
Vaccination Policy.   
  
In light of increasing case transmission due to COVID-19 variants, BC is again 
recommending the use of face coverings. Effective June 8, 2022: 
 

● Anyone who wishes to wear a facemask should wear one as they deem it 
necessary.    

  
 

https://www.baker.edu/media/covid_19-/vaccination_policy.pdf
https://www.baker.edu/media/covid_19-/vaccination_policy.pdf

